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23rd February 2023 

Wednesday 1st March – Year 6 Visit to the Central Library 
 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Book week begins at Bishop Creighton Academy on Monday 27th February, and we will be celebrating throughout the week until 
Friday 3rd March. There will be lots of exciting opportunities and activities for the children happening in school to support and 
promote a continued love for reading. 
 
As part of our celebrations, we will be taking our Year 6 class to the Library on Wednesday 1st March. We would appreciate if 
parents would come along and support their children on this visit. This will be a great opportunity to experience visiting the 
library to borrow books and to read for pleasure and understand it’s benefits.  
 
We will be leaving the academy at 11.15am and returning back for 12.30pm. If you would like to attend with your child, please 
can we ask that you wait outside the academy gates at 11.10am. 
 
If your child is a member of the library, they may bring their Library card with them so they can have the opportunity to 
choose a book to borrow. 
 
If you would like your child to become a member of the library and borrow books, please can you complete the attached form.  
 
Unfortunately younger siblings and toddlers will not be able to particpate in this visit with their older siblings. A maximum of 2 
adults for each child is allowed. 
 
Please sign the permission slip below and also tick the box if you would like to attend the visit. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
Miss Parkins 
Year 6 Class Teacher 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Year 6 Visit to the Central Library Wednesday 1st March 
 

I give permission for my child …………………………………. to visit Peterborough Central Library on Wednesday 1st March 
 

□ I would like to accompany my child to the library     
 
Signed……………………………………………………….    Date:…………………………… 

 

 


